
Remembering Ms Giles…

“Take every 

good 

opportunity”



Honouring the Legacy of Karen Giles: 

A Beacon of Light and Compassion

It is with heavy hearts that we announce the passing of Karen Giles, our esteemed head teacher, on Friday 22nd March 2024. 

The Barham family has come together not only to mourn her loss but also to celebrate a life that touched countless souls with 

grace, kindness, and unwavering dedication.

Karen Giles was more than just an educator; she was a guiding light in our community, embodying the essence of 

compassion and empathy. Her presence had an extraordinary ability to uplift spirits and foster a sense of belonging among all

who knew her.

Throughout her time as head teacher, Karen exemplified selflessness, always putting the needs of others before her own. 

Whether it was offering a comforting word, lending a listening ear, or simply sharing a smile, Karen is permanently etched in 

the hearts of children, colleagues, and families alike.

Karen's legacy of love and generosity will continue to inspire generations to come. Her unwavering commitment to making a 

difference in the lives of others serves as a poignant reminder of the power of compassion and the profound impact one 

individual can have on the world.

As we bid farewell to Karen Giles, we take solace in the knowledge that her spirit will live on in the countless lives she 

touched. Her memory will forever be cherished, and her light will continue to shine brightly in our hearts.

In honour of Karen Giles' extraordinary life and legacy, the school community will be holding a memorial service to honour 

and celebrate her life and will invite all those whose lives she touched to join us in celebrating her remarkable journey and 
paying tribute to her enduring legacy.


